PARISH COUNCIL AGM 2017

BELL RINGERS REPORT

WE CONTINUE TO RING FOR SUNDAY SERVICES WHENEVER POSSIBLE. SINCE LAST YEAR WE HAVE ALSO RUNG FOR ONE WEDDING AND A FUNERAL AND CONTINUE TO RING, WITH HALF MUFFLES, TO COMMEMORATE THE ONE HUNDRETH ANNIVERSARY OF THE DEATHS OF FIRST WORLD WAR SOLDIERS. BERTIE LAW, FRANK DIXON AND OWEN BAILEY. WE WILL ALSO BE RINGING IN MAY FOR AURTHUR PLUCK AND IN NOVEMBER FOR HAROLD IGGLESDEN. IN 2018 IN JUNE FOR HERBERT FREEMAN AND IN SEPTEMBER FOR ALBERT IGGLESDEN.

WE HAVE 8 FULL TIME RINGERS BUT WITH 4 RETIRED MEMBERS WE DO NOT ALWAYS HAVE A FULL BAND. WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR NEW RINGERS, OUR PRACTICE NIGHT IS WEDNESDAYS AT 8PM, SO IF YOU ARE INTERESTED DO COME ALONG AND SEE WHAT IT'S ALL ABOUT.